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SHPE Colorado has coordinated company tours, info 

sessions, and workshops, for both students and 

professionals that are interested in learning more 

about the STEM fields and opportunities with specific 

corporations.



The Annual Posada Navideña is a family event 

that started in 2018. It occurs every year in 

December, and it is co-hosted by SHPE Colorado 

and its sister non-profit organization Prospanica 

Denver. Each year, several companies are invited 

to participate as well as their Employee Resource 

Groups (ERGs).
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZUfU3dXhrBdKVse_1xDtd06j2YUpR2AC/view?usp=sharing
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